Republic of the Philippines

SOUTHERN LUZON STATE UNIVERSITY
Procurement Office

Luchan, Quezon

(042) 540-6519

NOTICE OF AWARD

October 21, 2024

JAAP GENERAL MERCHANDISE
Lucena City, Quezon

Dear Sir/Madame,

We are glad to inform you that the Procurement of the ADDITIONAL BUNMMY RIFLE
(NSTP) With P.R. No. 2024-09-1874 is hereby awarded to you as the Bidder with the Lowest
Caleulated Responsive Ouotation at a Contract Price edquivalent to NINETY THOUSAND PESOS

ONLY (P 9,000,00),

You are therefore required, within ten (10) calendar days from the receipt of this
Notice of Award, to formally enter into a contract with us.

Very truly yours,
"
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